
 

 
 
Notice of meeting of  

Derwent, Heworth Without & Osbaldwick Ward Committee 
 
To: Councillors Ayre, Brooks and Warters 

 
Date: Monday, 6 February 2012 

 
Time: 7.00 pm 

 
Venue: The Reading Room, Church Street, Dunnington YO19 

5PWThe Reading Room, Church St, Dunnington 
 

 
A G E N D A 

 
 
1. Drop-in surgery, 6.30pm    
 The surgery gives you the opportunity to talk to Cllr Jenny 

Brooks, Cllr Nigel Ayre, Cllr Mark Warter, members of the ward 
team and visiting speakers informally before the meeting. 
 

2. Main Meeting, 7.00pm, chaired by Cllr Nigel 
Ayre   

 

 Welcome and minutes. 
 

3. Safer Neighbourhood Police Team    
 Your local police team will give an update on issues in your ward 

and answer any questions you have. 
 

4. Yorkshire Water    
 Louise King from Yorkshire Water will talk about the drainage 

transfer project. 
 

5. Surface water drainage problems in 
Dunnington   

 

 Brian Hebditch from the City of York Council Flood Risk 
Management Team will talk about the surface water drainage 
problems in Dunnington last year and drainage matters in the 
area. 
 

6. Treemendous York    



 
 Treemendous York aim to plant 50,000 trees throughout York in 

a three to five year period; Wendy Taylor, the project manager, 
will talk about the benefits of planning more trees in terms of 
promoting social, environmental and economic sustainability. 
 

7. Ward and schemes update    
 Progress report on this year’s schemes and other issues within 

the ward. 
 

8. Have Your Say    
 Your chance to ask questions about local issues not covered by 

the agenda. 
 

 
 

For more information please contact Ted Schofield, Neighbourhood 
Support Officer, on 01904 551832 or ted.schofield@york.gov.uk 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


